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Comments: I strongly encourage the Forest Service to allow class 1 electric bikes on single track trails under its

jurisdiction. For several years, I volunteered a California State Park, primarily doing trail maintenance. Class 1

electric bikes were allowed on all the non-wilderness trails in the park, and I never observed any trail damage

attributed to this type of bike, nor witnessed any dangerous situations arising from electric bike use. As I grow

older, I can foresee a day when an electric bike will allow me to continue to enjoy trail riding safely. 


